
What Are Public 
Holiday Swap Days?

Are All Families Eligible?

More Than Childcare

Public Holiday Swap Days are a new benefit for 
our families on a permanent enrolment. They give 
families the flexibility to ‘swap a day’ if a permanent day of care 
for their child/ren falls on a fee paying public holiday.

Permanent enrolment

Minimum of two days and a maximum of four days

Include a Monday or a Friday in their enrolment

Available for existing and new permanent enrolments

Subject to availability

Does not apply to a casual day or flexi booking

Swap Day must be booked and used within 2 x weeks after the Public Holiday

Available for fee-paying Public Holidays (currently charges apply to all Public 

Holidays except Christmas Day, Boxing Day & New Year’s Day)

This benefit commences from 1/3/2025

This policy may be withdrawn or modified by OAC at any time

Families must meet the eligibility criteria:

What Are The Conditions For Public Holiday Swap Days?

OAC Public Holiday 
Swap Days Policy


